
6th Summer Math Packet  
 
Hey Friends, 
 
It’s that time of year, time to work on some math over summer break so we have some 
retention when we return to school. This packet will be a great review of your work in 5th grade 
leading up to your work in 6th grade.  
 
It is important that this is completed on the first full day of school, August 10. All work needs to 
be shown on your paper. Each section has a review page to remind you the process to solve 
each problem. Please have packet stapled and in binder.  
 
I am so looking forward to the 2022-2023 school year and getting to know all of you.  
 
Mrs. Dubberley 
 

 
















	6th Summer Math Packet
	6th grade packet

